
Thyroid Function Follow-Up Appointment 

Dear [Patient's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. This is a reminder to schedule your follow-up appointment 

regarding your thyroid function. Regular monitoring is essential to ensure your health and well-

being. 

Please contact our office at [Office Phone Number] or reply to this email to arrange a suitable 

date and time for your appointment. 

Thank you for your attention to this important matter. We look forward to seeing you soon. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Your Practice Name] 

[Contact Information] 


